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eceived from the Exercise Coordinator:
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of mass destruction.
Unquote

I would also like to thank all who participated and supported
ARES during the exercise.

Bob Steele/N8HGL
ARES EC

A SKYWARN class is scheduled with NWS Pittsburgh for
May 8, 2003 at 7:00 PM.  The classroom location will be
determined.  Further information will be provided when
confirmed. Pass the word.

Bob Steele/N8HGL
Class Coordinator

Pepper KA8ZOO loaned me a bound copy of Amateur Radio
News for the year 1919.  One of the first articles was by Dr.
Lee Deforest the inventor of the vacuum tube.  I thought it
very interesting so I am reprinting it here..  Pepper’s book
was a treasure trove on information on the way it used to be.
 The advertisements were as interesting as the articles.  Of all
the advertisements that I saw, the only one still in business
that I recognized was Stromberg Carlson.

 will be the third Tuesday March 18
near room 355 of the Engineering
ding of WVU.








